
 

 

TOWN OF MEDINA 

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD QUORUM 
 

A quorum of the Medina Town Board may be attending the Village 

of Marshall Board Meeting Tuesday May 8, 2018 at the Village Hall, 

130 Pardee Street, Marshall, WI. The Village of Marshall has invited 

Town of Medina Representatives to attend the Village’s Closed 

Session per Wisconsin Statute §19.85(1)(e) for the purpose of 

deliberating or negotiating the purchasing of public properties, the 

investing of public funds or conducting other specified public 

business, whenever competitive or bargaining reasons require a 

closed session. 
 

No Action will be taken by the Town of Medina Board at this 

meeting. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Posted Wednesday May 2, 2018 Town Garage, townofmedina.org 

 
Ron Jacobson, Clerk 

 
 


